
2018, Year of the Youth 

Each year, the Church, global or local identifies and focuses attention on an aspect of her life. This year, 
the Church in Australia through the instrumentality of the Bishops’ Conference, has called for the celebra-
tion of the Year of the Youth, beginning from 3rd December, 2017 to November 25th 2018; the solemnity of 
Christ the King with a number of activities in between.  

In doing this, the local church offers solidarity with the global church in echoing the dialogue on the subject 
of the Young, Faith and Vocational Discernment. This is quite timely for many reasons and most of all for 
the fact that the potential for any societal change rest on the youth who noticeably, are missing from the 
table of the Eucharist and communal conversation in our context as in most places. 

While we are pained by their visible absence, we recognise the available opportunities in our pastoral 
space: the presence of parents, grand and great grandparents together with the school communities. What 
a blessing! 

In this year of the young, we are invited to be fishers of the youth, just as the early disciples of Jesus in this 
weekend’s were called to be fishers of men. We can achieve this by building a network of support and ac-
tivities from the family to the church and from the schools to the wider community. 

Wishing our youth, the young families and our school communities a happy Year of the Youth! 

Fr. Martins 

What’s On Weekly 
 

Monday Mothers Prayer Group: 

      Broulee: Banksia Village, 9.30am 

      Moruya: Presbytery, 11.00am 

2nd & 4th Wednesday  

St Vinnies conference meet at 12.30pm 

Wednesday 

Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm 

Thursday  

Tuross Head Caring Group meet for a cup-

pa and a chat, Tuross Club, 10am - 12noon.     

Contact 0497 315 534. 

Friday  

Adoration/Prayer for Marriage, Families & 

Peace 5.30 - 6.30pm 

What’s On Monthly 
 

1st Thursday  

MenAlive: 8am in Kennedy Meeting Room  

2nd Thursday 

Mass at St Edmunds, Bodalla            9.00am 

1st Friday  

Anointing Mass    9.15am 

3rd Friday  

Mass at Banksia Village, Fr Murphy 10.30am 

1st Saturday  

Mass at Sacred Heart    9.15am 

Sacred Heart Parish, Moruya 
Moruya, Mossy Point, Broulee, Tuross Head, Congo, Bodalla. 

36 Queen Street (P.O. Box 23), Moruya. N.S.W., 2537. 
Email: Moruya@cg.org.au 

Website: http://cg.org.au/Moruya 
Phone: 02 4474 2024 

 
Assistant Priest 
Fr. Dominic Byrne 

Parish Deacon Emeritus  
Rev. Paul Rummery 

Administrator 
Fr. Martins Aloga 

PARISH SCHOOLS 
St Mary’s Primary School “In All Things May God Be Glorified” 

Principal: Mr. Mick Lowe. 44742817 
Carroll College – Regional Co-educational “Learning For Life” 

Principal: Mr. Steve Bath. 4471 5600  

Parish Secretary  
Mrs. Rachel Glover 

Where is Fr. Martins this week? 
 

Wednesday and Friday in Moruya. 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday and Sunday 

in Batemans Bay.  

************* 
Where is Fr. Dominic this week?  
 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday and Sunday in 

Moruya. 

Wednesday and Friday in Batemans Bay. 

************* 

Altar Linen:  January Jan Morris  

Counting: 22nd January  Pauline Morgan Rachel Glover 

Flowers:  26th/27th January Fay Goff Karen Motyka 

 Saturday  

27th January 

6pm 

Sunday  

28th January 

8am 

Sunday  

28th January 

10am 

Ministers Tim Cahill 

John Munce 

Jo Rummery 

Jan Ganderton 

Jacqui Heffernan 

Han de Grave 

Readers Colleen Palise 

Shane/Gemma M. 
Sue Riches 

Joy Bourke 

Karen Hadley 

Paddy Pollock 

Rest In Peace 

 We pray that God may welcome 

into glory those of our family and 

friends who have departed this life. 

Please pray for the  

people who are sick in 

our Parish especially:  

Frank Byrne, Barbara Kirk, 

Joan Talbot, Joan Ranken, 

Narelle Connaughton, Norman Collins, 

Eunice Priestley, Reg Corbett, Fr Kevin 

Murphy, Justin and Kylie, Lori-Anne 

Foran, Catherine Hulse, Debbie Morris, 

Gerri Maynard,  Frank Honan, Kath 

Hodges, Annette Nader, Trish Tarling-

ton, Julie Kay, Joy Jaensch, Valda 

Dewick, Fay Goff, Kerrie Cooper, Marie 

McLean and Judy Saladine.  

 -- 22nd - 28th January --  

Monday 22nd Liturgy of the Word  9.15am                                    

Tuesday 23rd Mass 5.30pm 

Wednesday 24th Saint Francis de Sales, Bishop    

& Doctor of the Church 

Mass 

 

9.15am                                    

Followed by Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm   

Thursday 25th The Conversion of Saint Paul 

the Apostle 

Mass  

9.15am 

Friday 26th Australia Day Mass 9.15am                                    

Saturday  27th Saint Timothy & Titus, Bishops 

Rosary 

Reconciliation 

Vigil Mass 

 

9.30am 

10.30am 

6.00pm 

Sunday 28th Mass at The Pines, Tuross 

Mass , SHC  

8.00am 

10.00am 
Thank you to all parishioners for your par-

ticipation in celebrating Fr Dominic’s 

birthday. We appreciate  your support. 

Please be advised E.S.C. will be constructing a footpath in Page Street commencing 15th 

January and hope it will be completed by early February, weather permitting. We are not 

certain of the impact it will have to parish parking. 

Submissions for Protection of Religious Freedom 
 

Last month, Prime Minister Turnbull announced the creation of a 

Review to be led by Philip Ruddock. It will consider 'the intersec-

tions between the enjoyment of the freedom of religion and 

other human rights'. It is important for individuals and groups to 

voice their concerns by making written submissions. The Panel 

strongly encourages the use of the online submission form, 

which can be found at https://pmc.gov.au/domestic-policy/

religious-freedom-review/submission   All submissions must be 

received by 14 February 2018. For more information got to: 

http://cgcatholic.org.au/2018/01/protection-religious-freedom. 

2018 Lenten video resource:  

“Good News in Tough Times" 

This resource is perfect for parish-based groups, families and 

individuals and presents a great opportunity for all to withdraw 

from the week-in, week-out busyness. 

To pre-order online: www.faithresources.org.au or call the 

Bookshop 02 6239 9888   

Novena Prayer for Levi Wheeler 

Commencing on 25th January, 2018 

Concluding on 2nd February, 2018 

Copies of the Novena are available in 

the Church foyer. 

mailto:Moruya@cg.org.au
http://cg.org.au/Moruya
http://cg.org.au/LinkClick.aspx?link=%2fwww.faithresources.org.au&tabid=1275&portalid=59&mid=3720

